HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

SPECIAL MEETING

May 23, 2005

2:30 P.M.

Members present: Betty Jaggers-teacher, Mary Beth Hodge-teacher, Sarah Kuhn-teacher, Donna Keeney-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed May agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented.

Minutes from the April SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved as read.

Committee discussed conducting working sessions this summer to finish policy work.  Everyone scheduled their summer update training and new members contacted Mrs. Handel to schedule training, therefore all training should be set.

The Textbook Plan was presented for review.  Due to low allocations only 1 book per 2 students could be purchased for Art and Music.  Replacement texts for Reading in K and 1st and replacement Math kits were also a part of the plan.  Committee unanimously approved the plan as presented.  

CSIP revisions to include the new MAP assessment program were presented.  Committee discussed revisions and unanimously approved the revised CSIP.

Accident reports were reviewed.  Many injuries were due to students not paying attention and running into things.  

School activities budget was presented for review.

In other business, the council discussed school space.  Committee unanimously agreed to have new teacher Ms. Bone assigned to room 104 and move the teacher workroom to the existing Family Resource Center in room 101.  The FRC will move to Ms. McNees room 203 since it will be vacant after the school year ends.  

A special June meeting will be held on Friday, June 3rd at 9:00 a.m. 


With no other business the meeting adjourned at 3:35 p.m.

